
Nordic co-operation in the fields of road and tunnel lighting was established in two groups under 

NMF in 2012 

- a group for road lighting 

- a group for tunnel llighting.  

The groups represent the Nordic road authorities with the scope of  

- initiating and conducting shared Nordic developments 

- establishing a common knowledge basis 

- proposing common performance requirements 

- providing broad information 

The group for road lighting held its first meeting in Stockholm in October 2012. The work on tunnel 

lighting was initiated by a workshop in Stockholm in March 2012 and continued by a meeting in 

Trondheim in October 2012.   

The contact persons for both groups are: 

Norway:  Per Ole Wanvik  per.wanvik@vegvesen.no 

Sweden:  Henrik Gidlund   henrik.gidlund@trafikverket.se 

Denmark:  Kenneth Kjemtrup kk@vd.dk 

Finland: Pauli Velhonoja  pauli.velhonoja@liikennevirasto.fi 

Iceland:  Björn Olafsson  bjorn.olafsson@vegagerdin.is 

 


